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Andrea Gyger

From: Jacqueline Victor 

Sent: Saturday, February 02, 2013 9:40 AM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: impersonal ballot

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Ballots should NEVER be able to be traced back to the person who filled them out.  NEVER. Bar codes would be the 

beginning of even loosing the right to vote. 




